
SB 689 -- SALE OF INTOXICATING LIQUOR

Currently, an "original package" as it applies to a permit
authorizing the sale of malt liquor must be construed as any
package containing three or more standard bottles of beer. The
bill changes it to any package containing one or more standard
bottles, cans, or pouches of beer.

The bill becomes effective January 1, 2015.


